
Banks	School	District	#13
(Temp	Address)	42350	NW	Trellis	Way,	Banks,	OR	97106 
Office:	503-324-8591		
Dr.	Brian	Sica,	Superintendent 

February 6, 2025

Dear Banks School District Families, 

The Banks School District has been made aware of additional charges being filed against Mr. Wymon Smith. 
We share in the deep concern that this causes within our community. We continue to partner with the 
Washington County Sheriff’s Department on all aspects of the investigation and appreciate their diligence. Mr. 
Smith remains on administrative leave and is prohibited from being on campus. The Banks School District is 
committed to providing a safe, supportive environment for all students, and we take this responsibility 
seriously. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to the district office. If you or 
someone you know has experienced harassment or abuse of any kind, reports can be made to:  

● Washington County Sheriff's Office 503-629-0111
● SafeOregon Tip Line - Call or text 844-472-3367 or submit a report through their website

Thank you for your understanding and ongoing partnership to ensure our classrooms are safe spaces where 
students can focus on learning and growing. 

Respectfully, 

Brian Sica 
Superintendent 

https://www.safeoregon.com/report-a-tip/



